
ACKNOWLEDGMENTS 

"Women decide the larger questions of 
life correctly and quickly, not because 
they are  lucky guessers, not because 
they are divinely inspired, not because 
they practice a magic inherited from 
savagery, but simply and solely 
because they have sense." 

 . . . H.L. Mencken 

This history is written in appreciation of all the women and men who  
have supported and served the League of Women Voters over the years.   
Although only the names of leaders appear, we acknowledge that it is the 
grassroots members who have given the League its strength and credibility. 

When Patricia Johnson, LWVCO President 1989-91, suggested that I  
write a history of the League of Women Voters of Colorado, neither of us 
envisioned a publication of this size or inclusiveness. It has become more of a 
scrapbook with notations. Special gratitude is accorded those Leaguers who 
responded to my requests for information about their local Leagues and their 
leaders past and present. Their names are included with the material they 
submitted. 

Diane Young and Roberta Ginley, LWVCO office staff members, gave 
many hours of their time as we worked on the early drafts. Amy and Jack Truby, 
Margaret McNamara, Patty Schoedler, Jo Rock, Phyllis Horney, Pat Johnson, 
Joe Ann Mickelsen, Betsy McBride, Janet Roberts, and Tess McNulty read parts 
of the manuscript and offered helpful comments.  Anne Tauriello's artistic 
guidance added professionalism to the format. The support of the LWVCO 
Publications Committee, chaired by Cynthia Peterson, is particularly 
appreciated. My sister, Alda Jean Kuemmerlin, taught me intricacies of Word 
Perfect. The process became easier when Tom Cummins installed Microsoft 
Word in my computer and helped me learn how to use it. The   patience and 
consideration of my husband, Ed, and my daughter, Carol, are acknowledged.  
And last, but not least, funding approved by the Development Committee, 
chaired by Diane Young, was an absolute essential. Thanks to all! 

As no history is ever finished, this document has been arranged in parts 
to which future contributions may be added — today's meeting is tomorrow’s 
history! It is my hope that others will continue what I have begun. 

 Wilma R. Davidson 
 May 1995 


